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office@grangeparkprimary.org - www.grangeparkprimary.org

Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

Dear Parents,
Christmas Experience

Year 1 have planned an exciting visit to The Christmas Experience at Enfield Town Community Church in
Enfield as part of our topic about Christianity. The purpose of the visit will be to learn more about the
Nativity story. This is an educational trip, providing the children with the opportunity to see different
places of worship, at no point will children be actively involved in any prayers or acts of worship.

All classes will be visiting Enfield Town Community Church on Wednesday 29 November.
We will be travelling by bus.

Dragonfly children will be leaving school at 9.10am and will return at 12:30.
Grasshopper children will be leaving school at 10am and will return at 1pm.
Butterfly and Ladybird children will be leaving school at 10.30am and will return at 2:30.

rassh r cl B rfly cl nd L ird cl hould brin ked lunch.

Your child is entitled to Universal Free School Meals so school can provide a packed lunch which will
consist of a cheese sandwich, vegetable sticks, a piece of fruit or you can provide your own packed lunch
(no nuts, fizzy drinks or glass bottles please). Please indicate whether your child will require a school
packed lunch by 3.00 pm on Tuesday 21 November so numbers can be confirmed with the kitchen before
the end of the week.

All classes will be in time for a normal pick up at the end of the school day.

The cost of this trip is £3.50 which will cover the entry fee. In accordance with the 1996 Education Act, we
have to ask for ‘voluntary contribution’ towards the cost of the trip. In the unlikely event that the costs
cannot be covered by contributions, the trip will be cancelled. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium or
has Free School Meals, the school can support you. ‘Voluntary contributions’ to be paid by 24 November
at the latest.

Your child should wear a school uniform and ensure they have a warm coat.

If you are available and would like to accompany us on the trip, please express your interest on ParentMail
and your class teacher will confirm parent volunteers once all responses have been submitted.

All children on our asthma register must make sure they have an up to date pump with them on the day.
Children without their pumps will not be allowed to go.

Many thanks for your continued support.
Yours sincerely

Year 1 Team
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